
 
 
 
 

Notice to the ROCSOA Membership 
 
 
ROCSOA has two volunteers who serve on the OCSOA Board of Directors (5 meetings per year) 
and complete tasks, activities and communications for our members.  As per the ROCSOA 
Terms of Reference, the ROCSOA representatives are elected for a two-year term in alternating 
years. John Fauteux is completing his first year of his third term and Mike O'Keefe is completing 
the second year of his third term.   
 
Any interested volunteers who may consider taking on the role of ROCSOA Rep for 2018-2020, 
are invited to send a confidential email to John Kostoff, Executive Director, OCSOA, 
johnkostoff@ocsoa.ca by March 15, 2019.  As always, incumbents are welcome to submit 
letters of interest as well. 
 
Mike and John would be happy to discuss this work with you should you have any questions. 
 
ROCSOA Terms of Reference excerpt: 
 

2. The ROCSOA representative is a member of the OCSOA Board of Directors and represents 
duly paid members of ROCSOA.  

 
3. ROCSOA Representation on OCSOA Board of Directors: ROCSOA representation on the 

OCSOA Board of Directors shall be for a for a two (2) year term.  A Nominating 
Committee, consisting of ROCSOA members, will coordinate the call for nominees. The 
election of the ROCSOA representative shall be conducted through an online vote during 
the month of March. 

 
Note: ROCSOA may elect up to two members to serve on the OCSOA Board of Directors. The 
election of a second representative will usually occur on alternate years. 
 

4. The online election of the ROCSOA representative is monitored by the Executive Director 
of OCSOA 
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